
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 
DATE: January 21, 2022 

 
TO: All Potential Bidders 

 
FROM: Karisa Scott, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 

SUBJECT: Addendum No. 1 – Laptops 

BIDS TO BE OPENED: January 27, 2022, at 2:30:00 p.m. (Eastern Time) 

This addendum is being published to answer questions from potential bidders and becomes a 
part of the Contract Document and modifies the original specifications as noted. 

 
Question #1: Which department is this for? 

 
Response: The laptops are for the Human Resources Department. 
 
Question #2: Are you currently using Getac or Panasonic or any rugged device and can we 
quote rugged devices? 
 
Response: The Knoxville Police Department currently uses Panasonic laptops in their patrol 
vehicles. Rugged devices are not needed for this request however you may quote whatever 
model of laptop you wish as long as it meets the minimum specifications. 
 
Question #3: Could you confirm that you all are looking for a Solid State Drive with 1298GB or 
above capacity? 
 
Response: We are looking for 128GB or above. 1298GB was a typing error. 
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